
TIME FOR A MAIN STREET CONTRACT 
FOR THE AMERICAN PEOPLE
With the erosion of living standards for many, and new attacks from Wall 
Street-funded politicians, all Americans need a new contract, a binding 
relationship for their security, for their families and for future generations. To 
achieve these goals, National Nurses United is supporting a new campaign 
for fairness and justice: The Main Street Contract for the American People. 
Key measures in the Main Street Contract include guaranteed healthcare with a single excellent 
standard of care, a secure retirement, jobs at living wages, and a just taxation system where 
corporations and the wealthy pay their fair share.

WHAT KIND OF FUTURE DO WE WANT? 
A future in which all of us share in the prosperity of our nation or one in which Wall Street denies our 
families and communities healthcare, decent jobs, good education, and hope for a better future?

WHICH SIDE ARE YOU ON?
On the Side of Wall Street
	 Tax cuts for the rich and powerful

	 Replacing Medicare with vouchers	

	 Gutting Social Security

	 Shipping more and more jobs overseas

	 Weakening our environmental laws  
and regulations

	 Privatizing public education

	 Destroying unions 

On the Side of Main Street
	 Guaranteed healthcare with a single excellent 

standard of care
	 	 Medicare for All: The American Healthcare  

	 Security Act, S. 915 / H.R. 1200, sponsored  
	 by Senator Sanders and Rep. McDermott.

	 	 Safe Patient Ratios: S. 992 sponsored by 	  
	 Senator Boxer.

	 A secure retirement with the ability to retire  
in dignity. No cuts to Social Security, Medicare,  
or Medicaid.

	 A just taxation system where corporations and  
the wealthy pay their fair share.

	 Restoring the promise — life, liberty and the  
pursuit of happiness for all.

I’m On Wall Street’s Side
Signature

Name 

Date 

I’m On Main Street’s Side
Signature

Name 

Date 
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National Nurses United, its members, allies, friends, and community supporters in your district 

and state invite you to participate in a celebration of your pledge to support the Main Street 
Contract for the American People. 
We want to plan the event for a time and place during the Congressional summer recess that will 
enable you to attend this important event.

If instead you have decided to be on the side of the Wall Street agenda, our members would welcome 
the opportunity to hear you speak about the reasons behind your decision.

Please advise us of the dates, times and locations for which you would be available to share some time 
with the dedicated, hardworking registered nurses of your district or state.

See you in the District!




